
 

Jason Doyle 

Jasondoyle22@gmail.com 

03/16/2023 

 

To whom it may concern, 

       I am wriƟng this leƩer to officially resign from the Town Of Freeport Shellfish Commission. 
Due to newly changed scheduling conflicts and other personal conflicts, I am unable to meet the 
duƟes required to be a part of this commission. 

 

Thank you, 

  Jason Doyle   
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